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May 9, 2012 

 

The Office of the Yap State Public Auditor (OPA) is 
pleased to announce the hiring of Leelkan P. 
Southwick, as Investigator for the new Compliance 
Investigation Division (CID).  

Leelkan’s previous work experience includes six years 
as a marketing specialist for a firm located in Los 
Angeles, California, and as a part-time instructor for 

three and half years at the College of Micronesia. Leelkan earned a Master of Business 
Administration (MBA) in Public Administration from Regis University and completed 
her undergraduate work at Mount St. Mary’s College in Los Angeles.   

We are fortunate to have Leelkan join CID because of her strong analytical and 
interpersonal skills. Leelkan said she is excited to be a part of something so very 
important to the government and believes this division could help promote good 
governance. Chief Investigator Sophia Pretrick added she is happy to have Leelkan join 
CID and is looking forward to working with her.     
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